We want to have
conversations with

you to develop a

budget that meets
_yourpriorities

Ower the next 30 days, the City of Norfolk is reaching

out to residents, employees and others for ideas, concerns

and questions as we develop the budget proposal that
will be considered by City Council in April.

As a cornerstone of Norfolk being a well managed government, it is important
that development of the city’s FY 2013 budget have meaningful public input.
The city, during the month of January, will host five community conversations
on the economic backdrop focusing on building community understanding

of the fiscal challenges facing Norfolk. The early start to public discussions
on the fiscal challenges is structured to ensure residents have opportunities
to discuss spending priorities, service delivery strategies, and savings
strategies. Your participation in these community conversations strengthens
the city as a service provider as well as continues efforts to become a more
inclusive government during these difficult economic times.

Attend a Community Outreach
meeting. These conversations are
designed for give-and-take, with
the most time devoted for you to
talk to us.

Saturday, January 7, 11am-1pm
Norview Community Center
6380 Sewells Point Road (23513)

Thursday, January 12, 6-8pm
Campostella Elementary School
1106 Campostella Road (23523)

Thursday, January 26, 6-8pm
Mary D. Pretlow Anchor Branch
Library

111 W. Ocean View Avenue (23503)

Monday, January 30, 6-8pm
Lamberts Point Community Center
1251 W. 42nd Street (23508)

Tuesday, January 31, 6-8pm
Third Patrol Division
901 Asbury Avenue (23513)

Community Input Form
www.norfolk.gov

Visit www.norfolk.gov and post your
comments and suggestions in the
public forum. This forum is moder-
ated by a third-party. You may post
anonymously or include your name.

Mail-in Community Input Form
Stop by your local library, recreation
center or City Hall and pick up a
Community Input Form and mail it
in to the Communications Dept..

NORFOLK HT YoUR SERVICE

Celebrating some of the ways the City of Norfolk is at your service 24 hours a day




